
From: Watson, George H. [mailto:ghw@art-sci.udel.edu]  
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 2:44 PM 
To: Martin, Mary J. 
Cc: Steinberger, Deborah B.; Martinez, Jissell; Ferguson, R Gary; Kinservik, Matthew 
Subject: Dean support of 4+1 M.A. in Childhood Foreign Language Education  
 
As I indicated with the signed approval form that is being routed, I support the proposed 4+1 
MA program in Childhood Foreign Language Teaching, passed by our college senate on 
Monday.  
 
We anticipate that the two new courses (one per semester) that are part of this proposal will not 
require further resources because they will be part of our existing faculty’s normal teaching load. 
 
George H. Watson 
Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 
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